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Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

Mattawoman Watershed Society We support the Watershed Conservation District's protections for the
Mattawoman Creek watershed and the headwaters of the Port Tobacco River as envisioned by the 2016
Comprehensive Plan. We support the residential density of one housing unit per 20 acres. Limiting development in
the WCD is essential to curbing the decline of the Mattawoman Creek and the Port Tobacco River. The intention of
the WCD to limit impervious surfaces is essential for the Health of Mattawoman Creek, that needs more protection,
not less. Our support reflects the overwhelming sentiment of the most up-to-date Chesapeake Bay scientific
knowledge. The WCD is a major step in addressing the citizen's school and water concerns by limiting the sprawl
development that has clogged commuter routes, crowded schools, degraded outdoor recreational opportunities,
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and stressed the county budget to provide widely dispersed services. We request the record be kept open for 30
days.
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